
September 2021 Newsletter 
 

Dear Members, 

Greetings of love sent to you in the Name of God our Creator who made things so well. 

We are busy canning and fermenting vegetables that God has grown for us.  This year has been a bountiful year with the 

right amount of rainfall and sunshine for the herbs, vegetables and grasses to grow for our animals.  We have been richly 

blessed in this regard.  We hope to have plenty of food in stock for you this fall and winter when the cold air blows. 

For our meat supply, this will be completely different.  USDA wants us to have our meat inventory completely empty by 

the end of October.  With the help of Judge Smith, USDA has issued a court order that we need to stop stocking our 

meat inventory shelves till this last inventory is completely gone & liquidated, except for buffalo and rabbit, which they 

do not have the ability to regulate.  We have quite a large amount of buffalo meat in stock.  Starting in September, we 

want to offer the buffalo meat for the same price as beef.  The flavor of buffalo is quite the same as beef, but possibly 

not quite the same amount of fat as beef, but this also may vary from animal to animal. 

On Wednesday, August 23rd, the legal team had a conference call with USDA & Judge Smith regarding the fine that USDA 

had against our farm.  Our legal team found things that were unconstitutional in enforcing the fine against the farm.  So, 

the fine is being suspended at this time, which we are grateful for.  Thank you for your prayers, support and donations.  

This cannot be put in words how much this has meant to us here at the farm.  God is good and He will help us to the end 

if we trust and believe in Him, and follow His will.  The donations will be used in the best possible manner to help fulfill 

your needs with nutrient-dense and grass-fed food.  We have a legal team in place that is aggressively looking at all the 

court documents that USDA is enforcing upon the farm.  Their goal is to ensure that the membership agreement that 

you have made with the farm is not being infringed upon.  We will keep you posted regarding this. 

Free gift for September is one (1) lb. of ground buffalo (fresh or frozen) with a $100 purchase of food. (Must mention to 

receive.) 

Wishing you God’s richest blessings,  

From Miller’s Organic Farm 

P.S.  We just received notice from USDA that they want us to discontinue liquidating our current meat inventory till they 

have a complete count of what we have in stock.  You may continue to order with what we still have available (see price 

list for remaining items), but expect the meat delivery to be delayed till the middle of September or there abouts.  We 

will keep you posted.  We are almost sold out of pork and beef, but still have a large amount of buffalo available, which 

is now the same price as beef.  We still have quite a bit of chicken & turkey broth available and a fair amount of chicken 

& turkey meats as well.  See price list for items available.  According to USDA, we have till Oct. 22nd to liquidate all of our 

meats except for buffalo.  We would recommend to stock your freezers with turkey & chicken till beginning of next 

spring because we do not like to raise any poultry in the winter months due to not having access to fresh grass.  We only 

like to raise them in the spring and summer months when grass is plentiful.  This helps to ensure a more nutrient-dense 

high-quality meat for you and your family.  The farm is willing to help set up a payment plan so you can stock up if need 

be. 

Thank you from Miller’s Organic Farm 

 


